CALIFORNIA
STATE PARKS
FOUNDATION

October 16, 2015

Culver City City Council
Dear Councilpersons:

The California State Parks Foundation is a nonprofit membership organizaﬁon dedicated to the
preservation and sustainability of the California State Parks System.

The Foundation has received a commitment of $30,000 dedicated to the Hetzler Road Project at
Baldwin Hills Scenic Overlook.’

If you have any further questions, please contact me at 415.262.4400.
Thank you!
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VP, Finance and Administration

John Nachbar, City Manager
Charles D. Herbertson, Public Works Director /City Engineer
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